[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Nayn Yadev 
Sent: 01 April 2019 18:41
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 55 Charlotte Avenue

Hi Caroline,

Hope you are well?

I’ve just heard some news regarding future construction traffic for phase 3 will be coming through Charlotte Avenue.

If this is correct I would like to object to this, surely the new entrance to phase 3 would be the most logical option.. We are already paying grounds maintenance for areas incomplete ie the bridge leading to phase 2, I’m not prepared to deal with construction traffic when our phase is finalised. We are frequently in and out our property due to work commitments and I’m sure other residents in phase 2 have similar concerns.

Regards,

Naynesh 55 Charlotte Avenue.
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